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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Wednesday 13th December 
KS1 Nativity 2pm & 5pm 
 
Final week:  
Christmas Jumpers 
 
Tuesday 19th December 
Infant Christmas Dinner 
 
Thursday 21st December 
Junior Christmas Dinner 
 
Friday 22nd December 
Last day of term & Carol Concert (Y3 parents) 

Designated         
Safeguarding Lead 

Deputy Designated         
Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs Hollis 

Deputy Designated         
Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs Dougherty 

Safeguarding      
Governor 

Mrs Pegler 



Value Certificates  
 
Reception 
Matilda for showing the values responsibility and 
respect by always helping to tidy and being kind 
to others. 
Ezra has been a Wellbeing Ambassador by    
being thoughtful and kind, especially during circle 
times. 
Year 1  
Mark has shown the value respect for always 
being kind and respectful to his peers. 
Gus for being a wonderful writer adding          
imaginative adjectives to his warning tale in  
English. 
Year 2 
Ellis has shown the value resilience all through 
assessment week. 
Rosa Th for being a wonderful writer and using 
sentence punctuation independently. 
Year 3 
Ollie has shown the value responsibility by    
producing his work to a high standard. 
Jayden for being a great editor when checking 
his portal story. 
Year 4 
Lily for being a wonderful mathematician and 
using her mental maths skills to move up to the 
99 club. 
Annabella has shown the value respect, she is 
always kind and respectful to those around her. 
Year 5 
Daisy for showing the value responsibility and 
being responsible at playtime when playing with 
younger children. 
Logan for being a wonderful athlete and working 
hard in circuit training. 
Year 6 
Edvard has shown the 3R’s, respect, resilience 
and responsibility for always being respectful to 
peers and adults and always trying his best. 
Lyla for being a wonderful artist for her fantastic 
colour mixing and imitation of our artist Nerys 
Levy. 
 

Well done everyone. 
 
 ————————————————————— 

KS2 Football Tournament 
 
Wednesday saw 
our KS2 football 
teams participate 
at the  Atlas 
Games.  
 
The teams were 
split into Y3/4 and 
Y5/6 groups. The 
weather          
conditions were 
tricky but they all 
turned up with 
smiles on their 
faces and went on 
to play with their 
hearts & soul. 
 
What a great        
performance all 
three teams gave! 
Every single player contributed to their teams and 
we are so proud of the way they played together.  
 
Our Y3/4 team didn’t ‘Messi’ around and went on 
to win the tournament outright.  

Book Swap 
 
We will be hosting another book swap after 
school next Thursday 14th December. This is 
open to all classes and is always really popular 
with the children. 
 
Just bring in a book from home and exchange it 
for a new one, A reminder will be sent in the 
week. 

Virtual Book Fair 
 
We are halfway through our Books for Bugs book 
fair.... Don't miss out!  
 
There are some fantastic titles available and at a 
discounted rate! Get those Christmas books or-
dered and delivered to school for free. 
 
Go on, treat your ‘shelf’! 


